Schepmann, Don

From: David Wertz <d.wertz@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 9:23 AM
To: Schepmann, Don

Subject: Re: Approval

Washed crushed rock and coke down to 121", pulled all 15 anode wires from 121' where they pulled

apart. Back in well bore with a 9 7/8" bit, grinding up anode wires and anodes. At 136', called district
Supervisor (Jeff Klock) and permission was given to plug at this point. There was 3.5 yards of cement pumped,
and circulated to surface.

Thanks

Dave

From: Schepmann, Don <Donald.Schepmann@chsinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 9:41 AM

To: 'd.wertz@hotmail.com'; Dale Robl

Subject: FW: Approval

Dale/Dave attached is the approved plugging application for the anode well at Valley Center, do you want to look at this
site before we start on the 14™?

From: Schwindt, Tim

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Schepmann, Don

Subject: Approval

Attached is the approval. | will let you file.

New E-mail address: Timothy.Schwindt@chsinc.com
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